












PUBLIC LIBRARY BOARD OF CULLMAN COUNTY 
Minutes – Regular Session, December 22, 2016 

 
The Public Library Board of Cullman County met on Thursday, December 22, 2016 at 11:30 a.m. in the 
Special Collections Room of the Cullman branch of the Cullman County Public Library System.   Present 
were:  Chair Hogue, Ms Green, Mr. Scott and Mr. Turner.  Also present were Ms. Townson, Library 
Director and Mr. Hand, Assistant Library Director. 
 
Chair Hogue called the meeting to order at 11:30 a.m.  The first item was the adoption of the minutes 
from the September meeting.  Ms Green moved to approve the minutes with some changes, and was 
seconded by Mr. Scott.  They were unanimously approved.  
 
The next item on the agenda was approval of the financial reports from October.   Mr. Hogue moved to 
approve the report and was seconded by Ms Green.   It was unanimously approved. 
 
RFID project funding was the next item on the agenda.  Ms Townson asked the board for permission to 
ask the City and County for matching funds.  They said there was no need for approval as this was her 
decision. 
 
Under other action items, Ms. Townson asked the board for approval of the Technology Plan for 2017-
2019.  Mr. Turner moved to approve the plan, and was seconded by Ms Hogue.  It was unanimously 
approved. 
 
Ms. Townson also brought before the board a complaint for the DVD “God’s Ears”.  Board members 
appreciated the concern, but that they could not start censoring.  Mr. Scott moved to leave the item in 
the collection as is, and was seconded by Mr. Turner.  It was unanimously approved. 
 
The next meeting was set for February 23, 2017 at 4:30 p.m. in the Special Collections Room of the 
Cullman Branch. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 12:10 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Max W. Hand 
Assistant Library Director 


